
SAINTS ROSE & CLEMENT PARISH WARWICK 
 

 
SUNDAY, JUNE 19, 2011 
The Most Holy Trinity / Father’s Day 
8:00 AM  Gregg Arnold 
10:30 AM  CHILDREN’S MASS 

 Jacqueline Hope McAllister 
        (2nd Anniv.) 
   Mary R. Hogan (6th Anniv.) 
5:00 PM  James & Irene Donahue 
 
MONDAY, JUNE 20, 2011 
Weekday 
7:00 AM  Parishioners of SS. Rose & Clement 
 
TUESDAY, JUNE 21, 2011 
Saint Aloysius Gonzaga, religious 
7:00 AM  Donna Flaherty 
 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 22, 2011 
Weekday 
7:00 AM  Mr. & Mrs. Francis DeSilva 
5:30 PM  Confessions 
 
THURSDAY, JUNE 23, 2011 
Weekday 
7:00 AM  Deceased members of the 
        McGovern & DiSaia families 
 
FRIDAY, JUNE 24, 2011 
The Nativity of Saint John the Baptist 
7:00 AM  Deceased members of the 
        Rainville family 
 
SATURDAY, JUNE 25, 2011 
Weekday 
5:00 PM  John J. Egan, Jr. (25th Anniv.) 
   William Boyle (16th Anniv.) 
 
SUNDAY, JUNE 26, 2011 
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
8:00 AM  Taber Kelley (5th Anniv.) 
10:30 AM  Edward Carpenter, Sr. 

 Ronald Pomfret, Jr. and 
        Christian Pomfret 
5:00 PM  Beverly Shallcross (16th Anniv.) 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
As of this writing, our parish has raised $107,246 in 
the Catholic Charity Fund Appeal this year.  That is 
a new record for us!  Even more amazing is our 
hitting a new record despite the on-going difficulties 
in our economy.  What a powerful testimony to your 
kindness and generosity to the needy despite your 
own struggles.  May God bless you richly for your 
sacrifice! 
 
Our annual Blood Drive on Memorial weekend 
yielded 12 pints of blood this year.  That’s a little 
low for us, but any amount helps.  Thank you to 
Mrs. Kellie Mackisey who organized our drive and 
to everyone who donated:  36 lives were saved 
because of your generosity!  Let’s pray for a 
stronger turnout of donors next year. 
 
Next weekend the Little Sisters of the Poor will be 
here at all the Masses seeking donations for their 
work among the poorest in our state.  As you know, 
the Sisters live very frugal lives and all of your 
donations go to help the poor.  Each year you are so 
generous to the Sisters when they come, I know this 
year will be no different. 
 
Today we celebrate THE CENTRAL MYSTERY of 
our Faith:  God is a trinity of relationships—Father, 
Son and Holy Spirit.  In other words, God is not 
alone.  Within himself there is a never-ending 
exchange of love.  Since we are made in this image 
and likeness, we, too, need love to live and grow 
happily.  As Blessed Pope John Paul II wrote, “Man 
cannot live without love.  He remains 
incomprehensible to himself, his life is senseless, if 
love is not revealed to him, if he does not encounter 
love, if he does not experience it and make it his own, 
if he does not participate intimately in it.”  We need 
love and so we must nurture and protect our 
relationships—both with God and one another.  
Coming here each week to the Eucharist is the best 
way to do that.  May we never miss this opportunity 
to grow in love of God and one another.  God bless 
you in the week ahead. 
 

Fr. Wilson 
 
PS  Happy Father’s Day to all our dads!  We need 
you and we love you!  May God the Father be your 
example and guide as father in your family!! 



MOST HOLY TRINITY 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
Registration forms for CCD are available in the Parish 
office and on-line (www.ssrcparish.com).  Completed 
forms can be placed in the collection basket, mailed or 
dropped off at the Parish office. 
 

CONFIRMATION REQUIREMENT! 
Confirmation students are reminded that they need 
to sign-in for Mass every week or drop off a signed 
bulletin from another Catholic church.  Thank you. 
 

COMMUNITY SERVICE HOURS 
All Confirmation students must complete 30 hours of 
Community Service (10 hours must be done in the 
parish) in order to be confirmed.  Please take advantage 
of places in the community that may be willing to give 
you some hours (for example, public libraries, senior 
centers, helping older neighbors and babysitting).  
Remember you can't receive any money for these 
services.  Please watch the bulletin for dates and times 
for service hours in our parish.  Some hours will be 
available in July and August. 
 

ALTAR SERVERS, LECTORS & 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 

Please call Mary Gervais (737-8026) or the Parish 
Office as soon as possible with your summer vacation 
plans.  The new serving schedule is being prepared.  
Please let us know your plans BEFORE we send the 
new schedule at the end of June.  Also, a reminder that 
you are expected to find your own replacement when 
you can’t serve.  Please call Mary Gervais only as a last 
resort.  Thank you! 
 

ROSARY and ALTAR GUILD 
The closing Mass for the Rosary and Altar Guild will be 
next Sunday, June 26th at the 10:30 AM followed by our 
meeting and luncheon at the Carousel Grill on Oakland 
Beach Ave.  Many important matters need to be 
discussed.  Please call Dolores Levasseur at 737-6454 to 
RSVP or ask any questions.  All women in the parish are 
welcome to attend. 
 

THANK YOU!! 
A special word of thanks to Anthony and Mary DiSaia 
who so generously asked that donations be made to our 
Blessed Mother Teresa Fund in honor of their 50th 
Wedding Anniversary.  May God bless you Tony & 
Mary for such a generous remembrance of the poor! 

From the Desk of Mrs. Fuller 
Gaspee Day Parade 

I would like to thank the following students for 
showing off their Saint Rose of Lima School spirit at 
the Gaspee Day Parade:  Jamie Carberry, Maxim 
Picard, Russell White, Joseph Melucci, Austin Noon, 
John White, Madelyn Pike, Jillian Pike, Madison 
Nault, Meghan Carriero, Madison DiPetrillo, Alex 
Balbuena & Myriah White!  The students dressed in 
red, white and blue to show their patriotism!  They also 
showed their pride for our school.  Great job! 
 

Tuition Raffle 
The winner of our Tickets for Tuition Raffle is the 

DiTusa family.  Congratulations!! 
 

Summer Vacation 
Thank you to everyone for a wonderful school year.  
May you have a blessed and restful summer vacation.  
Don’t forget to work on your summer packets—and 
don’t forget to receive Jesus at Mass each week!  The 
faculty, staff and I promise to keep you in our prayers.  
See you in late August!! 
 

Vacation Bible School 
Our week of fun in Nazareth begins next Monday, 
June 27th at 9:00 AM.  Please have your child(ren) in 
the Parish Hall by 8:45 AM.  Please wear sneakers and 
comfortable clothing (NO FLIP-FLOPS!).  A snack will 
be provided each day.  The children will be outside for 
part of the day—sunblock should be applied before 
arriving.  If you have any questions, please call Mrs. 
Berube at 739-0212. 

 
Social Activities Committee Meeting 

The newly formed Social Activities Committee will 
meet this Monday evening, June 20th at 7:00 PM in the 
McMahon Garden Room.  Those who indicated an 
interest at the Stewardship Fair and any other 
parishioners are welcome to attend the meeting and 
share any ideas that you may have for upcoming parish 
social activities.  Thank you! 
 

Baptism Preparation Class 
The next Baptism Preparation Class will be held THIS 
Tuesday, June 21st at 7:00 PM in St. Clement Church.  
Parents and Godparents are asked to attend.  If you 
have any questions, please call Mrs. Eileen Kennedy at 
739-0212.  Thank you. 

http://www.ssrcparish.com/


JUNE 19, 2011 
 

“SHARE THE SPIRIT” GIFT SHOP 
Our June Specials continue with 50% off all Sacred 
Heart, Immaculate Heart and St. Anthony images.   
 

Please note:  We will be closed for the month of 
July.  If you have any special occasions coming up 
next month, stop by this week for your cards 
and/or gift items. 
 

CATHOLIC CHARITY FUND APPEAL 

 
Parish Goal:      $95,000 
Collected (to date):  $107,246 
Over Goal:     $12,246 

Thank you for your wonderful support of the poor and 
struggling of our diocese.  May God bless you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEN of ST. JOSEPH 
The Men of St. Joseph will hold their bi-weekly meeting 
on Saturday, June 25th from 7:30 AM to 9:00 AM in the 
McMahon Room.  The meeting will begin with a 
Eucharistic Communion Service in the main church 
followed by a group discussion on how to be a Catholic 
man in the world today.  Coffee and pastry will be 
available.  ALL MEN IN THE PARISH ARE 
WELCOME!  Questions?  Please call Malcolm Vakalis at 
219-6019. 
 

June 12, 2011 
Sunday Collection….……………………..….…….……..........$9,811.00 
Communication Campaign Collection…...….……….1,987.00 
Poor Box Offerings…....................................................…512.00 

A sincere thank you for your support. 
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